
  

ASX Announcement 
23 June 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alice Queen Limited (ASX:AQX) (“Alice Queen” or the “Company”) wishes to advise,  in accordance 
with ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, that 2,500,000 fully paid ordinary shares are due for release from 
voluntary escrow on 1 July 2022. The shares are already quoted on ASX. 
 

 
Approved by the Board of Alice Queen Limited. 
 
 

For more information: 
 
Andrew Buxton 
Managing Director, Alice Queen Limited 
+61 (0) 403 461 247 
andrew.buxton@alicequeen.com.au  

Investor and Media Queries 
Victoria Humphries 
victoria@nwrcommunications.com.au  
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